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Nunavut Wildlife Management Board
PO Box 1379
lqaluit, NU
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Re: Written letter of support to consider a proposed increase in the total allowable harvest for bowhead
whales.

The board of directors for Mayukalik Hunters and Trappers Association unanimously supports the proposed to
increase the total allowable harvest from one whale to two whales for the Qikiqtaaluk region.

Sincerely,

t+>-12r,
Joannie lkkidluak
Vice Chairperson
Mayukalik HTA

Kimmirut, NU


